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The Ambassador, Mission of Canada to the European Communities
to the Member of the Commission of the European Communities

Brussels, June 21, 1985
Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of today’s date which
reads as follows:

““(See the EURATOM Letter of June 21, 1985)”’

I have the honour to inform you that the Government of Canada is in agree-
ment with the contents of your letter, and to confirm that your letter and this reply,
which is authentic in English and French, shall constitute an agreement amending
the Agreement between the Government of Canada and the European Atomic Energy
Community (EURATOM) of 6 October 1959, as amended, which shall enter into
force on the date of this letter.

Please accept, Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration.

JACQUES GIGNAC
For the Government of Canada

Mr. Willy De Clercq,

Member of the Commission
of the European Communities,
Brussels.



